
We regard this training as essential if you want to keep 
your child safe online and we strongly advise all parents 
and carers to attend. Thank you. 

         Is your child SAFE online? 

         Do you know their internet HABITS? 

         Are you aware of all the latest Apps that they are using? 

         Do you know who is contacting them online? 

         Are you aware of all the types of cyber bullying? 

         Are you aware of the dangers of some social network sites and apps? 

         Can you confidently teach your child how to be safe online in a 

constantly changing and evolving virtual environment? 

         Do you know what your child can access from their mobile phone? 

         Are you familiar with snapchat, flikr, tumblr, whats app, minecraft, 

moshi monsters, moviestar planet, instagram, chat roulette to name but a few?  

Your child is most likely using more than one of these apps 

and websites. Do you really know who they are talking to? 
 

This training is so important we are offering you three time options 

Session 1  Enfield Heights  

8:45 to 9:45am 

Friday 15th March 

 

Session 2 Kingfisher  

8:45 to 9:45am 

Wednesday 3rd April 

 

Session 3 Kingfisher  

5:30 to 6:30pm 

Wednesday 3rd April 

 

A crèche with activities will be provided at the evening training 

 


